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Senator Buckland asked:   (breakdown of local employment – Alice Springs to Darwin rail line).

Would your Department be able to get the figures that I am requesting?

……At the same time, could you indicate the number of indigenous people who have been taken on by the various contractors.

[Senator Buckland also asked about training costs to date and projected training expenditure.] 

Answer:

The AustralAsia Railway Corporation has provided the following information for the information of the Committee:

· As at 25 February 2002, 78% of employees (450 of 577) working on the project are from South Australia and the Northern Territory.

· As at January 2002, there were 77 indigenous employees and a further 17 registered indigenous trainees.  This number does not include ADrail (the design and construction contractor) staff employees or the personnel of minor sub-contractors to the project.  The number of indigenous employees is expected to increase significantly in the next two months.

· To the end of January 2002, $917,000 has been committed to the training costs of employees working on the rail project, but no projections of future training costs are available.    


